24 October 2019
“Quit asking God for the impossible. He doesn’t even know what you are talking about.” — Henry Aoun
“Behold, | am the Lord, the God of all flesh; is there anything too difficult for Me?” — Jeremiah 32:27
Dear Friends,

Greetings from Orlando! A couple weeks ago, | returned from my trip to Asia. | had asked you to pray for
that trip and while the airport was closed for a short time due to the hurricane, it did open about 12 hours
before my flight which allowed me to continue on to Malaysia for a training | helped lead along with some really
faithful friends. Thank you for praying!

At the end of the Malaysia time, instead of returning home, | continued on to South
Africa for the Operations Leadership Connection. We do not get together very often
globally so that was a very special time. During that gathering, we were blessed to hear
from our former leader in North Africa and the Middle East. He has led that ministry in
such a difficult part of the world for over 20 years and stepped out of that role just a few

months ago to pass the torch onto my friend Aziz. It was a great blessing to hear from a

_ : O man with such a positive spirit who has
trusted God for incredible things during
his time of leadership. | just love Henry’s quote from above
from the first day, don’t you? When we ask God for the
impossible, He doesn’t even understand the language we are
using because nothing is impossible for Him.

Our Southeast Asian Operations Leaders in South Africa

As | continue to work with Geoff (far left above) in
handing over my previous Southeast Asia operations
role, another trip is coming up next week which we
would really appreciate your prayers for. Crystal
(second from right above, Daniel (light shirt) and Jojo
and Kerren next to me in front (photo on the right)
will be doing a training and implementation of a

versatile software that will take our ministries into the -
future, but, we will be working with 4 countries at the e —
same time who don’t speak English well. They are smart
and very servant-hearted. | consider it a special privilege to lead them in helping these countries. These are

secure countries so | cannot share the names but they are in Southeast Asia where God is moving in incredible

ways. | hope to share more when | come back before Thanksgiving.

We love you and appreciate your partnership with us in sharing the liberating news of Jesus’ gospel!
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